
Dear Parents and Carers
Students have had a great week this week rehearsing for the
performances for nativity plays and the house drama competition. The
rehearsals are going well and we are all looking forward to welcoming
you to see the results of all the hard work put into this by students and
staff.

As you are aware, Ofsted visited KAB at the start of November. The report
has now been received and I am delighted to be able to share this with
you. King's Academy Binfield has been rated by Ofsted as a ‘good’
school following the inspection on 1st and 2nd November 2022. We were
delighted with the feedback from the inspectors who really got to see
the excellent teaching and learning, student interaction and sense of
community which we instil. Thanks go to everyone from the whole KAB
community, students, staff, parents and carers for the continued help
and support that make our school such a wonderful place to be part of.
Please see the Ofsted report at the end of this newsletter. 

This week is a short week as we have an INSET day on Friday. I hope that
you enjoy the long weekend with your families and that those of you
following England's progress at the World Cup enjoy the quarter final
against Senegal on Sunday.

Best wishes,
Mrs Moore
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Dare To Be Remarkable

KAB Secondary had a number of outstanding entries into our Black
History Month competition. The competition was entitled 'We Are Inspired
By...' with the aim being to create a piece of work about a person or
event from Black History that can inspire us. Well done to everyone who
entered and our fantastic winners Izzy J (Y8) who wrote for a brilliant
poem, inspired by the reflections of Mary Seacole and her experiences, 
 and Temi A-O (Y7) for for a fantastic reflective piece about Claudette
Colvin. Temi argued that Claudette played a key role alongside Rosa
Parks but is often overlooked for her role in history.

BLACK HISTORY MONTH COMPETITION
WINNERS ARE ANNOUNCED
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Dare To Be Remarkable

Please see the flyer on page 3 for details of upcoming workshops run
by GEMS for SEN families.

SEN COURSE & WORKSHOPS FOR FAMILIES

Please see page 3 for a letter and poster regarding a further winter
holiday camp that as spaces open to families in receipt of Free School
Meals. This camp is operated by uSports, and can be booked using the
code issued by Bracknell Forest Council recently. 

ADDITIONAL WINTER HOLIDAY CAMP

We are delighted to share that Merryn (Year 5 at KAO)
and Alexis B (Year 9 at KAB) are performing in South Hill
Park's pantomime of Jack and the Beanstalk. Opening
night was last Friday, and they are set to appear in a
whopping 28 performances before the festive run is over.
Break a leg girls and enjoy your time on stage!

PANTO SEASON FOR KABKAO STUDENTS!

The winners of the Modern Foreign Language Photography Competition
were revealled this week, after some serious deliberation from our
judging panel.  3rd Place was Liv P in Year 7, then in 2nd Place, Nina L in
Year 8 and the winner was Cyan R in Year 8!

Well done to all our entrants, and congratulations to our top 3
photographers. Please see below for Liv, Nina and Cyan's winning
pictures.

MFL PHOTOGRAPHY COMPETITION
WINNERS ARE ANNOUNCED
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DATES FOR THE DIARY

Friday 2nd December Inset Day (school closed to students)

Thursday 8th December Year 11 Parents Evening - 4-7pm 

Monday 12th December KAB Christmas Showcase -Secondary Phase 

Thursday 15th December Christmas Lunch (Secondary)

Thursday 15th December Christmas Jumper Day - all phases

Friday 15th December End of term 
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